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ENCLOSURE B-7 
September 25, 2023 

OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Approval of Revised BG-1 for the Central Office Renovations and Site Improvements Project. 

DISCUSSION 
On June 26, 2023, the board approved the Design Development Drawings, BG-2/3 for the Central Office 
Renovations and Site Improvements Project.  

The attached revised BG-1 reflects our initial cost estimates including the expansion of scope indicated 
on the previously approved BG-3. 

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the Revised BG-1 for the Central Office Renovations and Site Improvements Project for 
submission to the Kentucky Department of Education, District Facilities Branch, Division of District 
Support and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary 
documentation. 

On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the Revised BG-
1 for the Central Office Renovations and Site Improvements Project for submission to the Kentucky 
Department of Education, District Facilities Branch, Division of District Support and hereby authorize the 
Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary documentation. 

Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 










